
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, Assistance R&B Director 
 
DATE: July 19, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:   25367 North Yampa Ave. Sidewalk Replacement Project  
 
 
We opened bids for this CDOT Local Agency funded project on July 18, 2023.  
 
We received one bid packet from the following, Anson Excavating & Pipe, Inc. for 
$452,993.05.  The Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Costs is 562,904.00 
 
We would like to recommend awarding this project to Anson Excavating & Pipe, 
Inc. for $452,993.05 as they are the low bid.     
 
Financial Statement for Local Agency Project – Available Funds 
 
Design / Construction Budget (IGA)  

a. Federal Funds:   $426,498.00 
b. Local Agency Funds: $0.00 (0% LA Match) 

i. SUBTOTAL:     $426,498.00  
c. RMS Grant:   $150,000.00 
d. GRAND TOTAL:  $576,498.00    

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at  
824-4463. 
 
 


